
 

 

Request for Extension of Engineering STA for KLCW-TV 

 

Ramar Communications, Inc., licensee of television broadcast station KLCW-TV, 

Wolfforth, Texas (Station), hereby seeks a 180-day extension of the Special Temporary 

Authority, File No. 0000063780 (STA) granted by the FCC on November 29, 2018 (with an 

expiration date of May 29, 2019).  The STA allows the Station to operate with parameters at 

variance on its new post-Incentive Auction repacked Channel 23 pending completion of the 

Station’s permanent transition to Channel 23.  The STA’s  technical parameters are set forth in 

the original STA request and are hereby incorporated by reference.   

Due to rare and exceptional circumstances described in the attached tolling waiver 

request Exhibit submitted to the Commission earlier this week (on May 21, 2019), Ramar has 

been unable to complete construction on the Station’s new repacked channel.  With permanent 

facility construction not yet completed, extension of the STA is needed.  For the reasons set forth 

in the attached Exhibit, grant of such an extension is amply justified.   

For these reasons, grant of an extension of the Station’s STA is needed and respectfully 

requested.   


